Class 1 have really enjoyed exploring the outdoors in the sunshine this week!

During Outdoor School, the children used different natural materials to create nests for
the Little Red Hen. It was lots of fun and the nests looked very comfy.

In Topic this week, we introduced the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’ where we ex-
plored different materials and how well we could huff, puff and blow them away like
the wolfl We definitely thought that the straw was the easiest to blow away. We will

continue this story in Literacy next week.

We are all very much looking forward to our trip to Blists Hill on Tuesday!

Have a great weekend!




